

17th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Hockey

Children in years 3-6 will take part in hockey lessons during PE and some may also go to hockey club and may be selected for tournaments. The children are advised to bring in shin pads and gum shields to wear during these lessons as they will use wooden hockey sticks.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Karen Risk Sports Coach

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Tel: 01604 751625 Email: office@hoppinghill.northants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Phillips BEd, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Michelle White: BSc, PGCE









